
John A. Fletcher, Eso., 
Secretary, Kiddlebury College, 
"iddlebury, Vermont.

Dear I!r. Fletoher : -

Thank you very much for your letter of the 14th of Hay with reference to" 
costume to "be worn at the Commencement Day 
ceremonies.

I have my own can and gown 
and. will ho glad to bring them with me.

Yours faithfully,


